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From: Mary Bartlett   
Sent: 20 August 2017 14:48 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Gosport Waterfront and Town Planning SPD 

I have viewed your document on your website and fully support the concept as the enormous potential of 
Gosport Waterfront has not been capitalised on historically. 

Could you please clarify the Council position on funding for this scheme, as you will not receive substantial 
private investment in Gosport until you resolve the drugs and crime blight and improve road access direct 
from the M27 right through to Gosport town centre. 

Regards 

Mary Bartlett 
Proprietor 
Barnets Hair and Beauty 
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